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The Legislative Council Select Committee inquiring into Greater Hobart Traffic 

Congestion will continue its work this year and expects to conduct further hearings in 

late February 2020. 

 

The Committee is very pleased with the interest in the inquiry to date; it has received 

50 high-quality submissions and has also taken verbal evidence from more than 30 

individuals, groups and organisations. 

 

The Committee extends its thanks to all who have participated in the work of the 

Inquiry.   

 

 

For further information— Hon Robert Armstrong MLC, Chair 0418951820 
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